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TO:  Members of the Niagara Falls Urban Renewal Agency 

 

FROM: Mayor Robert Restaino, Chairman 

 

DATE: March 16, 2021 

 

RE:  NFURA - NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

The NFURA Meeting scheduled for March 24, 2021 is 

being cancelled at this time. The next scheduled meeting 

is set for May 19, 2021. 

 
Please note that the NFC Meeting for that day is still 
on the schedule for 4:30  

 


